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Mark Z. <mzman73@gmail.com>
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello,

I want to voice my opinion on the proposal to limit forex retail trading
to 10:1 leverage. I am strongly *opposed *to this proposal and resent
the continued desire of government to "protect us from ourselves".
This proposal would limit the small investor from making profit in this
market in an effort to shield us from losses. Please, let free markets
work. Most of us are grown ups and have done quite well without
government interference in making a living. Those who don’t have money
to lose should not be investing. Educate more and regulate less.
Please feel free to call if you should want to discuss this further.

Regards,
Mark Zehring

703-651-5902


